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Overview 

This bill requires that cybersecurity incidents affecting certain public institutions 

be reported to the Bureau of Criminal Apprehension, beginning December 1, 

2024.  

Summary 

Section Description 

 Cybersecurity incidents. 

Requires that any cybersecurity incident impacting a state agency; a political 
subdivision; a school district, charter school, intermediate district, cooperative units 
and public postsecondary institution be reported to the Bureau of Criminal 
Apprehension, in coordination with the Department of Information Technology 
Services.  A number of details related to how a report must be made, and how 
information related to the report must be handled, are included. 

An annual report to the legislature, beginning January 31, 2026, related to these 
reports is required. 

 


